
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 
  

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

In this week's newsletter I would like to show my gratitude to Mike 

Downes and Mel Stanley, two long standing school governors who 

have given a lot of their time to support the schools with the Aylsham 

Learning Federation. Both Mel and Mike are standing down from our 

governing board after many years of excellent service. They will be 

missed. We really have appreciated their community spirit, their  

expertise and knowledge.  

 

School governors play a really important voluntary role in  

helping schools to set out and follow their vision, ethos and strategic 

plans. They also hold people, like myself, to account for the  

educational performance of our school. Our committed governors also 

oversee the financial performance of our school and help to ensure 

the money we receive is well spent. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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BVS FORTNIGHTLY 
For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 94.1% 

Our class of the week is:  Brazil with 99% 
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FOBVS/INFORMATION 

UPCOMING DATES 

20 March  Yr3-6 Cross country event 

20-24 March Book Fair in school 

22 March  Yr4 Castle Museum Trip 

24 March  Easter Fair 

28 March  Parents consultation evening 

29 March  Parents consultation evening (not France) 

30 March  Parents consultation evening France 

31 March  Star of the half term assembly (time/venue tba) 

31 March  Last day of Spring term 

18 April    Back to school (Monday, 17 April is an inset day) 

 

Please see the BVS Twitter pages and Facebook for further information. 

BVS BOOK FAIR WEEK 

 

The travelling book fair will be back in 

school next week. 

 

Please come and visit after school 

and see the great variety of books on 

offer. 

 

School will receive a percentage of 

the profit to help restock the library. 

FOBVS 

EASTER FAIR 

 

Next Friday, 24 March, the Friends will 

be holding the BVS Easter fair, from 

2.00pm onwards. 

 

We are still in need of some  

Easter eggs and teddy bear  

donations and would be grateful if 

these could be dropped off to the  

office before next Friday. 

 

We are also looking for parent/carer 

helpers.  If you are able to come 

along and help during the fair, please 

contact the office. 

 

Thank you 

 

 



AYLSHAM CLUSTER SWIMMING GALA 

 

Well done to all our swimmers who took part in the Aylsham cluster swimming 

gala at the high school. We achieved 17 first places, 10 second places and 8 

third places.  

 

A special mention for Joe and Rueben each with 4 first places! 

 

Congratulations everybody! 

NEWS 
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NEWS   

25 HALOS AS @ 17/3/2023 

 

SPAIN    Chloe R, Isla M, Maisie W, Lucy T 

  

IRELAND  Tommy C, Dylan A 

 

GREECE  Sapphire W, Ayla B, Mabel S, Isobel S 

 

KENYA   Liyu N, Jason J 

 

JAPAN  Layla H, Daisy D, 

 

50 HALOS AS @ 17/3/2023 

 
FRANCE  Freya S 

 

KENYA  Ella V 

 

MEXICO  Henley H 

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

ROMAN PROJECT 

 

This week Yr4 had a visit from the Aylsham Roman Project to hear all about the 

work that goes on at the local dig at Woodgate. The children had the  

opportunity to handle some artefacts and were amazed that some of the things 

were over 2000 years old! 
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